GE Healthcare

101 Carnegie Center
Princeton, NJ 08540
US.A.

October 31, 2011
Subject: lodine 123 100uCi and 200pCi Product Discontinuations

Dear Healthcare Professional,

This is to inform you that GE Healthcare will discontinue manufacturing lodine 123
capsules. Final production will occur on November 9, 2011,

Customers ordering from the GE Healthcare pharmacy network should continue to
order through their local GE Healthcare pharmacy and will receive lodine 123 100uCi
and 200uCi capsules manufactured by Covidien Imaging Products.

Customers ordering directly from GE Healthcare’s manufacturing facility in Arlington
Heights, IL, will no longer be able to order lodine 123 100uCi and 200uCi capsules
from GE Healthcare. Orders can be placed directly with Covidien at 1-888-744-1414.

GE Healthcare remains committed to the SPECT portfolio and to offering our
customers a wide range of core nuclear products to meet your needs, as well as
those of your patients.

We appreciate your business and value you as a customer. If you have questions
about ordering, please contact your local GE Healthcare representative, GE
Healthcare pharmacy, or our Customer Service department at 1-800-292-8514.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Ritchie

Marketing Brand Leader



